
 

 

PEMBROKE REGIONAL HOSPITAL 

MEMO 
 

TO:  All Staff and Physicians 
  
FROM: Mike Godbout, Director of Plant Services 
  
DATE: 2023-09-27 
  
SUBJECT: Planned Medical Vacuum Shutdown 
 

 

There will be a planned medical vacuum shutdown on Monday, 
October 2nd between the hours of 11:00 am to 3:00 pm.  
 
This is required to remove the old medical vacuum pump unit (skid) 
and replace it with a new one for the Surgical Day Care construction 
project. 
 
Medical vacuum will be affected throughout the Hospital’s Towers A 
and B during this time except in Tower D OR which will not be 
affected. 
 
Oxygen, Medical Air, and Nitrous Oxide will not be affected. 
 
Contingency plans have been developed and will be in place for the 
duration of the shutdown.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns during the shutdown, please 
contact your department Manager. 
 
Thank you. 


